
 
Barrow upon Soar  

Station Adoption Group 

Sunday 26th May 2024 

 

A busy weekend for our volunteers at the railway.  
 

Yesterday Bill, Andrew and Honor went plant shopping to refill our pink 

planters with a lovely mixture of perennials and annuals - they look wonderful  

Today our volunteers Nick, Karen, Steve  and Philip scrubbed years of 

accumulated mud from the steps leading to both platforms - the light rain 

helped too. This was all done with hand scrubbing brushes with buckets of 

water, followed by hard brushes and more buckets of water. What a 

difference we made - hopefully lots safer now for those using the station 

during the late evenings.  
 

Our gardening team were also there today weeding and watering. Thanks to 

Julie, Jane. Bill and Andrew 
 

Thanks to both teams for all hard work over the Bank Holiday weekend 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
New plants in the big pink planters  



Bottoms up - part way down and really 

beginning to see the paint again on step 

edges  

Steps down the platform one - safe again  

Just finished scrubbing the steps to 

platform 2  

Saturdays gardening team  

Date of next task: Sunday 30th June 10:00 

 


